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2017 State Assessments 
 It is hard to believe that we are 25 weeks into the school year with only 15 weeks left to go! There are some important dates coming up for 8th graders that you need to be aware of. The 2017 New York State Assessments for ELA, Math and Science will be given to Kenmore West 8th Grade Students on the following dates:  

 ELA – March 28-30, 2017 
 Math – May 2-4 
 Science (only for students in Science 8) - 

o Performance Assessment – May 24 – June 2 
o Written Assessment – June 5  We have some tips that will help your child achieve their very best on each assessment. They are: 

 

 Get a full night’s sleep—8 hours is best. A well-rested body and brain can focus better during the exam. 
 Eat breakfast! You can concentrate better if your stomach is not growling. 
 Come prepared for school. Bring your pencil to class to fill in your answer sheets. 
 Come with a positive attitude that you will do a great job! If you think you can—you are right, YOU CAN!  If you have any questions about State Assessments, please feel free to contact Mr. Kruger at 874-8401 or by email at kkruger@ktufsd.org.  Sincerely,  

  Kevin Kruger Operations Principal  


